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Parish Notes

news
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Montgomery/Selma
The Racial Healing Commission is planning a 
pilgrimage for September 25-28, 2024. Members 
from throughout the Diocese of Kentucky will 
meet in Montgomery, AL for a formational 
journey as we visit the 3 Legacy sites created by 
the Equal Justice Initiative: The Legacy Museum, 
The National Memorial for Peace and Justice, 
and the newest that just opened - The Freedom 
Monument Sculpture Park. 

A local guide and historian will lead us as we 
visit Hayneville (Jonathan Myrick Daniels 
Memorial) and Selma (Edmund Pettus Bridge). 
We will gather together at St. John’s Episcopal 
Church for discussion and prayer. Details will 
be announced later, but start making plans with 
your congregation to be there in September! 
Click here to express interest in attending the 
pilgrimage, and to receive more information as it 
becomes available: https://tinyurl.com/2p95jb39

Articles for Parish Notes must be sent 
to amanda@christchurchlouky.org by 
NOON on TUESDAY.

Cathedral Chronicle
The May issue of the Cathedral Chronicle will 
be published on Sunday, May 26.  This will be 
the final issue until September.  We welcome 
your submissions. Do you have news of ongoing 
ministries, upcoming events, information about 
things going on about the Cathedral this summer?  
The submission deadline is May 5th.  
      Please send submissions to 
chroniclechristchurch@gmail.com.

updates
Midweek worship at the Cathedral
Major Feasts (in bold) are live streamed with 
services held in the nave. All other services are 
held in the chapel.
Tuesday, April 23: Toyohiko Kagawa
Chapel Leader: Carolyn Van Zant
Celebrant: Edgar Wallace
Thursday, April 25: St. Mark
Chapel Leader: Tom Thill
Celebrant: Matt Bradley

April Lunch Bunch this Thursday
The lunch in April will be at The Cafe at 721 
Brent Street on this Thursday, April 25th at 
11:30. PLEASE NOTE THAT THE DATE WAS 
CHANGED FROM THE 18TH TO THE 25TH.  
Hope to see everyone there.
                            — Thanks, Lea Ann Garbrough



Weekly Sunday Bible Study
Please join us for Bible Study at 9:00 on Sundays. 
We will meet in the Chapter room on the second 
floor of Diocesan House and via Zoom using the 
invitation below.  Just click on the following link:
https://bit.ly/3RSozgS

reminders
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Three Week Queer Bible Study Begins This 
Week
Following up on the Queer Theology Study, 
this four-week Bible study looks at seven oft 
misinterpreted passages of scripture used to 
condemn homosexuality. Using the book, “Those 
7 References” by the Rev. John F. Dwyer, the 
class will take an in-depth look at each passage.
      The class will meet in the Dean’s Hall at 
Christ Church Cathedral, 421 S. Second St. 
Class schedule is Tuesdays from 7:00 to 8:30 PM 
beginning April 23 and concluding on May 7. 
There is no fee for the class, however, you will 
need to purchase the book. Register with The 
Rev. Rick Kautz at rickkautz@gmail.com.

Invitation from Central Louisville 
Community Ministries
CLCM provides emergency rent and utility 
assistance, a food pantry, a clothes closet, a 
personal care closet, and more. Their Annual 
Campaign is underway to raise much-needed 
funds, and they’re hosting a celebration event 
this afternoon from 2-4 pm at Noble Funk, 922 
S Second St. No ticket or admission. Join us for 
fellowship, nibbles and drinks, and a chance to 
visit with special guest Ethan Almighty, a local 
rescue dog who has gained a national following. 
If you can’t attend but would like to support 
CLCM by making an outright donation, visit our 
website https://www.centrallouisvillecm.org/

Applications accepted for United Nations 
2024 climate conference Episcopal 
delegation
Presiding Bishop Michael Curry invites all 
interested Episcopalians over 18 to apply to be 
a delegate—in person or virtually—to the 2024 
United Nations climate change conference, 
scheduled for Nov. 11-22 in Baku, Azerbaijan. 
Applications—found online in English (https://
tinyurl.com/4jnhvmp2) and Spanish (https://
tinyurl.com/242fdh7u)—are due by 5 p.m. ET 
May 6.
       Since 2015, Episcopal delegates have attended 
the Conference of the Parties of the United 
Nations Framework Convention on Climate 
Change (known as UNFCCC COP), which this 
year marks its 29th session. The UNFCCC is a 
multilateral convention adopted in 1992 to help 
stabilize greenhouse gas emissions. Nearly 200 
parties have joined the convention.
      Learn more about the conference here: 
https://tinyurl.com/bde76vte
      Email creation@episcopalchurch.org with 
questions





. . . for those celebrating birthdays
 Ann Barbieri

Prayer is at the heart of Christian community. We use this space to bring before 
God and the community the needs of those we love. Please submit prayer 
requests for yourself and others to the church office: info@christchurchlouky.org. 
We will include those names here so that the community may join you in prayer..

We Pray . . . 

. . . in the Anglican Cycle of Prayer, for Church of the Province of the Indian Ocean 

. . . in the Diocesan Cycle of Prayer, for Sewanee -- The University of the South      

. . . for Cathedral members in need of healing
Jim & Dean, TJ, Betty Banton, Kitten Lawless, Robert Huffman, Nancy Otto,
Donna Pottinger, Mitzi Schatz, Joy Stultz 

. . . for Cathedral members in our abiding prayers
Carol Brown, Dorothy Converse, Charles Cooksey, Michael L. Foster, Maurice Gordon, 
John Kiesel, Norma Laufer, Ashley Pasteka, Hollis Real, Ginger Shackleton, John 
Tederstrom, Tim Tice, Marcia Wilmet, Betty Lynn Williams

. . . for family and friends of Cathedral members                                                      requested by
William Kelly Beard, Ernest Ruppe

Judy Bradley, Ruby Hyde, Rollins Rubsamen
Marge Brown 
David Davies

 David Collett, Fonetta Collett, Kathleen Dina Betty Harrison
Janet Shedd & family, Savannah Wright 

Alex, Debbie, Laura, Hannah, Ryan, Ellis
Bety Banton, Kelly Brown, Gail & Alex Ocana 

Tom & Andy Rochester
Elizabeth Foster, Michael Foster

Ron Adams, Diane Flechler, Beth Fritton, David Grube, Judy Horton, Phillip Koloff,
Ann & Bill Lentz, Byron & Leilani Sprankle, Lindsay Tompkins, Neisja Yenawin

Forrest Cook, Mike Freund, Paul Fussenegger, Sr., Charlie Grubbs, David Hammer, Melissa 
Masterson, David Pearson, Karen Phillips, Morgan Phillips, Gibbs Reese, Alex Rohleder

Rorie Guillen
Betsy Vaughan

Shari & John, Eleanor Lucas Gregory
Eric Zoerb

Art, Nick & Sally, Judi, Gregg & Mary, Whitney, Elvin
John, Becky E., Paula Hamilton, Martha Hyatt, Dave Kalinowski, Peggy Kalinowski, Leisa, 

Kailey Caroline Potter, Kevin, Shay, Molly, Sammy, Noah, 
Foster care children in the Commonwealth of Kentucky 

Patsy Cox, Judy Cummins
David Ellis

Faith Aielts, Jim Trimpe, Katie
Mark, Ryan, Janice and Andy Carter

Michael, James, Joey
Mike Reisdorf, Khem Tice

Corbin Harris
 Diana Bonifield

Jared Stivers

Rob Beard
Matt Bradley
Carol Brown
Jerry Brown
Melinda Collett

Jim & Becky Collings
Dorothy Converse
Page Curry
Mike Foster
Bobbie Fritton

Vance Fritton

Rob Guillen
Angie Halliday
John Kiesel
Sissy Lanier
Terry Laun
Kitten Lawless

Jan Margerum
Jerry Marsh
Randy Peters
Mitzi Schatz
Tom Thill
Tim Tice
Carolyn Van Zant
Graham Whatley
Kay Shields Wilkinson

Additions or deletions to the Prayer 
Lists must be sent to Tom Thill 
thillt49@yahoo.com.


